

SNBP International & Senior Secondary School, Chikhali, Pune.

Affiliation No. 1130703 Academic session 2024-25 WORKSHEET 6 (PT 2- TERM 1)

Grade - IV

Name –

Division- R/D/T/E/P/S/G/C SUBJECT: English
Prepared by: PUJA SURVE Ls.no-6, Topic: The Animal Bridge

Q.1. Read the following passage and answer the questions below:

Once upon a time, an old lady lived in a town. She had a beautiful garden of flowers and vegetables. It attracted the animals from a nearby forest. The animals came in and destroyed the beautiful garden. The lady was not happy as she was unable to stop the animals from entering her garden.

One day, she was looking at her destroyed plants. She said, "What did I do to the animals? They come and destroy my flowers and vegetables? How can I stop them?" While going through her harvest, she saw the remaining spinach plants moving. She was intrigued(interested /curious) and found a skunk sitting beside the spinach plants. He was not eating the plants and looked sad.

She was surprised to see a sad skunk in her garden. He did not even want to escape seeing the old lady. She asked, "What happened to you? Why are you crying?"

The skunk said, "I am unhappy. All the animals make fun of my smell. I know I use it for a purpose. What can I do if I smell like this? I don't have friends either." The lady took pity on that skunk and asked him to come with her inside the house.

She brought him in and said, "Listen to me carefully. You are naturally made like this. Don't be sorry for those silly fools. They will not understand you." She added, "Let me see what I can do." She took her piano out in the garden. The skunk followed. She started to sing a song while playing the piano and attracted all the animals outside her garden.

Every animal was stunned to see the skunk with her. She sang and said, "Now, we will plant more trees. Flowers and vegetables will bloom again in my garden." The skunk handed her the shovel in surprise. She took the shovel and started sowing seeds. The skunk helped her with the seeds and patted the ground. She then said, "Little skunk. Show your magic and spray your scent in the boundary of my garden."

The skunk understood the old lady's plan. He sprayed his scent with happiness. It made the animals go away. He knew that he had found a permanent home with the sweet lady. She does not have a problem with his scent. He helped the lady to get rid of the animals and the lady fed him vegetables and fruits every day.

- 1. Why was the old lady unhappy with the animals?
 - a) They were stealing her flowers.
 - b) They were destroying her garden.
 - c) They were making too much noise.
- 2. Why did the old lady's garden attract animals from the forest?
 - a) It was located near the forest.
 - b) It was filled with flowers and vegetables.
 - c) She had a special garden design.
- 3. What was the outcome after the skunk sprayed his scent around the garden?
 - a) The animals became curious and entered the garden.
 - b) The animals stayed away and did not return.
 - c) The skunk's scent attracted more animals.

Q.2. Fill in the blanks with a sui [Defeated (v) trotting (iii)		_	construction (i)]
i. The workers began theof the new building early in the morning.			
ii. The dogloudly when it saw the stranger approaching.			
iii. The horse wasaround the field happily.			
iv. The gardenerthe plants with water every morning.			
v. After losing the final match, the team felt completely			
vi. The spinning ride made her feeland disoriented.			
 Q.3. Write Transitive or Intransitive verbs for the following sentences. 1. Dave bought a new bicycle. – Transitive Verb 			
2. Firoz laughed so hard. – Intransitive Verb			
3. The children passed the books around. – Transitive Verb			
4. I studied in California. – Intransitive Verb			
5. Can you bring me some mangoes? – Transitive Verb			
Q.3 Write 'S' for Subjects, 'V' for verbs, 'O' for objects, and 'A' for adverbs for the following sentences.			
i. A store sells furniture.			
ii. Krishna sings loudly.			
iii. Birds fly. iv. He eats an ice-cream slowly.			
v. He went happily.			
Q.4 Fill in the blanks with the correct adjectives from the list below. (Natural agricultural physical, occasional arrival professional)			
 i. He went for a physical check-up last week. ii. We have occasional team-building activities. iii. They enjoy the beauty of natural landscapes. iv. She is known for her professional attitude. v. They focus on agricultural development. vi. The arrival of the package was delayed. 			
Subject Teacher	HOD	Coordinator	Principal